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i-Connect year-end returns 24/25 
It’s fast approaching that time of year again. We 
will be in touch with our i-Connect contacts over 
the next few weeks with the information required 
for the last file of the scheme year.  
All period-by-period files must be brought up to 
date ASAP and any outstanding queries answered.  
 
LGPC Bulletin 259 
The LGPC has published bulletin 259 
Point of interest is: 

• Updated pension sharing actuarial guidance 
• Club transfers new resources – LGPS 

Scotland 

In this issue: 
•  i-Connect year end returns 24/25  
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https://lgpslibrary.org/assets/bulletins/2025/259.pdf

